Crockett County Schools Notice of Non-discrimination

The following Model notice of non-discrimination meets the minimum requirements of the regulations
enforced by OCR:

The Crockett County does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, disability, or
age in its programs and activities. The following person(s) has been designated to handle inquiries
regarding the non-discrimination policies:

Katie Metcalf, 504 Coord.
102 North Cavalier Drive
Alamo, Tn. 38001
731-696-2604

Inquiries may also be made to the Office for Civil Rights. The address of the regional office, which covers
Tennessee, is:

United States Department of Education
Office for Civil Rights

Atlanta Office, Southern Division

61 Forsyth St., S.W.

Suite 19T70

Atlanta, GA 30303

(404) 974-9406
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